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H e a d  O f  S c h o o l

Wishing you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year from all of us at Mar
Qardakh early years program.  
"It's the most wonderful time of the year!" where we celebrate the spirit of unity and
love.
As a community we have reached a milestone together and Im very proud of all our little
students and the amazing progress they have made so far.
As a coordinator my hears is so full every morning seeing their beautiful smiles and
happy faces coming to school exited to learn and have fun, and our goal here is to
provide them with everything they need to have an amazing learning journey. 
I would also like to thank you parents for trusting us with your children  and allowing us
to be a part of their life.
Lastly I want to wish you all a blessed Christmas and a wonderful holiday. 

Ms. Hadeel Husham

Coordinator’s Corner 
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"THE BEST OF ALL GIFTS AROUND ANY

CHRISTMAS TREE: THE PRESENCE OF A

HAPPY FAMILY ALL WRAPPED UP IN EACH

OTHER.

BILL VAUGHAN

A MONTH FULL OF
ACTIVITIES

For the past month students from early
years one had been practicing their fine
motor skills by making bracelets and
they decided to give them out as
presents for teachers and other
students at school.

Teaching kids from this young age
about the importance of giving and
caring for others is crucial.
Being able to understand the meaning
of Christmas and how to be true
Christian’s like our savior Jesus tought
us to be. 



On December 8th Mar Qardakh School Early Years Program had their Christmas
party!

Special guests and parents were invited to an evening full of festivities.
Our little students had been practicing and preparing songs for this day and they

did an excellent job weather it was performing a play, singing, or dancing. 

Early Years Christmas
Party



Christmas is a season of great joy a
time for remembering the past and
hoping for the future. May the
glorious message of peace and love
fill you with joy during this
wonderful season.
From all of us at MQS we wish you a
merry Christmas and we can’t waite
for the next chapter of our learning
journey.

Merry Christmas from MQS family 


